
The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT), is proposing to improve several intersections along the South Memorial Park-

way (SR-53) Corridor from Veterans Drive SE to south of Weatherly Road in the City of Huntsville. The project will also 

have some access management and resurfacing of the corridor. The project is 2.3 miles north of the Tennessee River and 

Madison/Morgan County Line. The deadline to submit comments on the proposed project is November 1, 2021.  

Submit all comments by November 1,2021: 
A fillable form on the website (preferred) 

Phone:(256)571-7220 /to provide verbal comments 3 minutes per comments  
Email : southmemorialpkwy-comments@dot.state.al.us 
Mail Letter to: ALDOT, North Region , Guntersville Area  
ATTN: Troy Bell, Environmental Manager  PO Box 550 Guntersville, Alabama 35976   

Project Location  

The project is located on 
South Memorial Parkway 
(SR-53) (US-231). The pro-
ject begins at Veterans 
Drive and continues North 
to just South of Weatherly 
Road. The project is ap-
proximately 1.5 miles long. 
Proposing to reduce the 
number of  access points to 
limit confusion and con-
flicts, increase turn lane to 
reduce congestions at in-
tersections, and resurface. 

 

 

Website: www.dot.state.al.us/
getinvolved.html 

Please call for an  appointment or if you 
have questions 

In-person meetings by appointment only  

Veterans Dr.  

Weatherly Road  


